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From: Mary Joseph Donohue <maryjo896@gmail.com>

Sent: Saturday, October 8, 2016 10:33 AM

To: Haley, Nikki

Subject: Surfside Beach evacuation zones AB&C

Dear Gov.Haley, 

I commend you for a job well done. Pleas advise of the situation in the Surfside Beach area. You have forgotten 

about us. All everyone is talking about is Charleston And Myrtle Beach. 

Please tell me of the Surfside beach area. 

Thank you, 

Mary J Donohue 

2258 Huntingdon Dr 

Unit B 

Surfside Beach, SC 29575 

803 776 5152 cell # 


